
					All	Classic	Motor	Club	CQ	Inc	
Monthly	General	Meeting	Minutes	

Bell	Park	
9th	September	2018	

	
	
		

Meeting	Opened:Meeting	Opened: 		 		 10.10am10.10am		
	
Apologies:	Lyn	Harrower,	John	and	Joy	Elmes,	Shelley	and	Hayden,	Chris	Johnson	and	Jodie	Brady,	
Andrea	and	Peter	Barnes,	Glen	and	Laurie	Hamilton	
	
Attendance:					As	per	the	sign	on	sheet		
	
Welcome:			Mick	made	special	mention	of	new	members	Ben	and	Kayla	Rideout,	also	Phil	and	Naomi	Rideout	who	
don’t	have	the	opportunity	to	make	it	to	a	lot	of	meeting.		Mick	told	the	club	that	at	the	last	committee	meeting	we	
thanked	the	outgoing	committee	for	their	many	years	of	wonderful	service	and	presented	Laurie	and	Andrea	with	
flowers	and	a	box	of	roses	to	the	outgoing	president	Glen.		Today	we	presented	Beth	with	flowers	to	say	thank	you	
for	the	many	years	she	has	been	membership	officer.			
	
Previous	Minutes:		As	per	newsletter	and	website.	
	
	 	 Moved:	 Beth	Hubbert	 Seconded:	Chris	Hensley	
	
Treasurer’s	Report:	
	
	 	 	 	 Incomings:	$9,215.58	
	 	 	 	 Outgoings:	$11,555.89	
	 	 	 	 Reconciled	Balance:	$2,342.88	
	
	 	 Moved:	 Matt	Walker	 Seconded:		Nathan	Beresford	
	
Correspondence:	
	
Incoming	Newsletters:	Chrysler	News,	Austin	Times	
	
Incoming	General:	Membership	cheques	from	David	Bate	and	J	&	C	Mikklesen	and	statements	from	the	
Westpac	Bank.	
	
Outgoing:		Cheques	to	Office	of	Fair	Trading	and	QHMC	and	vouchers	to	Eric	Stanley,	Mark	Inslay,	Anthony	
Brooks	and	Peter	and	Shelley	Allen.		Eric	Stanley’s	was	hand	delivered,	the	newsletters	were	also	sent	out.	
	
	 	 Moved:	 Brenda	Fisher	 	 Seconded:	Kevin	Richards	
	
Business	arising	from	Minutes	/	New	Business	
	
General	Business	
	



� 21st	October	–	Shed	run	to	Deon’s	Mechanical,	Deon	is	going	to	supply	a	BBQ	for	the	club.		Meet	at	
coloured	fountain,	south	Rockhampton	at	9.00am	for	9.15am	depart	to	drive	around	to	Deon’s.	
Club	is	going	to	supply	softdrink	and	water.			RSVP	by	14th	October	to	Mick	0438405159	

	
� 18th	November	Meeting	will	be	an	observation	run	ending	at	Frenchville	Sports	Club	for	coffee	

morning	at	10am.		More	information	to	come.	
	

• Rocky	Swap	–	Beth	gave	an	update,	Rotary	are	still	waiting	on	a	on	a	few	accounts	to	come	in	and	be	
finalised	and	then	a	cheque	will	presented	to	the	club,	they	are	hoping	to	have	this	done	next	
Wednesday.	
	

� Donation	to	Drought	Appeal	–	John	and	Brenda	Fisher	along	with	club	members	Jane	and	Phil	Owen	
who	live	in	Emerald	attended	the	Rotary	meeting	on	the	23rd	August	and	presented	them	with	the	
cheque	for	$5000.00	for	the	Western	Qld	Drought	Appeal.		The	cheque	was	very	gratefully	
received,	Longreach	Rotary	Club	asked	for	their	gratitude	to	be	passed	onto	our	club.		This	donation	
will	help	20	families	who	are	doing	very	tough.	

	
� If	you	haven’t	paid	your	membership	it	is	now	due	plus	a	$10	late	fee.		Payments	can	be	made	into	

the	bank	account	below.		Please	remember	to	put	either	your	name	or	membership	number	on	
them	so	they	can	be	easily	identified.	

	
Westpac	Bank	
All	Classic	Motor	Club	CQ	Inc	
BSB:		034210	
Account	No:		327015	
	

� Next	Midweek	Run	-	Thursday	13th	September,	meet	at	Kershaw	Gardens	Knight	St	meet	at	11am	
and	depart	11.15am	driving	out	to	the	Caves	pub	for	lunch,	please	phone	Brenda	on	0487388485	to	
RSVP	so	we	can	give	the	pub	an	idea	of	numbers	arriving.			RSVP	by	11th	September	
	

� CBTC	26th	May	2019	–	arrangements	are	coming	along	nicely.	
	

� Rockhampton	Special	School	Graduation	14th	November	–	6	cars	will	be	needed.		Please	contact	
either	Mick	0437	226	232	or	Brenda	0487	388	485	or	send	an	email	to	the	club	email	if	you	like	to	
help.	This	is	always	a	very	rewarding	experience	
	

� Rockhampton	North	Special	School	Graduation	16th	November	–	a	maximum	of	10	cars	will	be	
needed.		Please	contact	either	Mick	0437	226	232	or	Brenda	0487	388	485	or	send	an	email	to	the	
club	email	if	you	would	like	to	help.	

	
� Member	number	741	Glen	and	Marion	Henshaw	won	the	membership	draw	unfortunately	they	

were	not	here	to	collect.		We	will	try	again	next	time.		You	must	be	here	to	win.	
	
Up	Coming	Events	
	

• 23rd	September	–	Motors	on	the	Mount	–	Gates	open	at	8am	–	Gold	coin	donation	-	Mt	Morgan	–	
gates	open	at	8am	for	cars	and	10am	to	public.	Members	that	would	like	to	travel	up	together	will	
meet	at	the	duck	ponds	at	the	edge	of	town	at	8.15am	for	an	8.30am	depart	

•	 29th	September	–	River	Festival	at	Theodore	
� 6th	October	Spring	Car,	Bike	and	Vintage	Caravan	Show	–	Agnes	Waters	



� 21st	October	–	Cooroy	Car	Show	–	Johnson	Park,	Mary	River	Road,	Cooroy	Qld,	all	makes	and	
models	welcome	

� 10th	November	–	Cars	at	Conway	–	Conway	Beach	Tourist	Park	
� 14th	November	Rocky	Special	School	would	like	to	have	6	cars	if	anyone	would	like	to	help	please	

contact	Mick	
•	 Redhill	1st	Saturday	of	the	Month	
• Last	Sunday	of	the	month	is	the	Fish	and	Chip	run	contact	Mick	for	details.	
	
	Meeting	closed:		10.25am	


